
25/07/2020 

MS Sasha Havlik 
- 22 Fay St ST 
North Curl Curl NSW 2099 
sashakoruway@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0661 - 7356 / 1167221 Huston Parade NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099

Hello

I am among the many that are seriously concerned for the neighbourhood especially for the 
children, in regards to the proposed Optus tower, and I do hope you will support the community 
in not allowing this atrocity to happen. Thank you very much for your time and consideration.
Sasha 

Sent: 25/07/2020 10:07:30 AM
Subject: Online Submission


